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Dear Clubs
                As you may have anticipated it is with great regret that Bath Lacrosse Club are unable to run the Bath Eights Tournament this year due to current COVID-19 pandemic.

We have taken the decision to cancel this year’s event having initially hoped that, as current restrictions are lifted, we might be able to provide you with an event that went somewhere towards meeting your and our expectations. Sadly in the absence of approved playing conditions for lacrosse at this time and given the practicalities of organising an event for over 300 people requiring social distancing and at a venue that has yet to confirm it's reopening plan we've taken the decision that we cannot provide you with a safe and enjoyable day this year.

I want to thank the Committee for all their hard work in exploring all the options for keeping the event running and already planning for next year when we hope to be able to back up running. We are already planning to run the Bath Eights 2021 on the 4th of September 2021 so please put this in your diaries now.

We will refund any fees paid towards this year’s tournament if you can let us know account details for online transfer. 

Please stay safe and let us hope that we can all get back on a pitch sooner rather than later. We are looking forward to seeing you all next year

Yours sincerely

Paul Bown

BLC Chair

